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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the Removals of Contaminated Attic Insulation at the Stone Building in 

Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 

General Services at 2:00 p.m. August 26th. 

 

The scope of work includes the removal of contaminated blown-in and 

blanket insulation located within the attic spaces of the Stone Building 

located at 67 Independence Drive in Augusta ME.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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